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Report to the 2016 Western Wisconsin
District Convention

God has continued to bless the work of our committee!  Here is a summary of what God allowed us to do for the 2015-16 school year:

Western WI District Scholarship committee reviewed 112 applications.  Of the $6,446.77 in gifts you have given to us, we gave 40 grants totaling $5,450 for students in these schools:  
· Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary: 3 grants
· Martin Luther College: 20 grants
· Luther Prep. School:  12 grants
· Lakeside Lutheran. HS:  3 grants
· Luther HS:  0 grants
· Northland Lutheran. HS:  1 grants
On behalf of the students, thank you!  Thank you for the prayers. Thank you for the gifts you’ve given, and the encouragement you offer to those who support our committee with their gifts.

Application Deadline for 2016-17 School Year:  
October 15, 2016

You will find the application forms for the coming school year with this report.  You can also apply online, or download the application from our district website: welswwd.weebly.com

Thank you also for the many gifts!  You will notice, however, that we are nearing the end of the funds we have to offer to the students.  After some discussion, we determined to use most of our funds in grants this year, rather than only give a few grants.  Any encouragement or direction you’d like to offer us as your District committee is welcomed.  Feel free to contact any of us.  And, of course, thank you for all you do to encourage the gifts we receive.

May God bless us as we support, train and send workers into his harvest field!

In Christ,
Rev. Galen Riediger	
